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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday-  Shared Education P1&2 FMT Primary
              PTFA meeting  8pm
Tuesday-  P1 -4 PE 
              After-school games 3:15- 4:15
Wednesday-  Music lessons- need tin whistle
             P7: Retreat at Brookeborough GFC
             P5&6: PE
Thursday: P1 -4 PE
              P5-7 Mini 7’s at St Ciaran’s: need lunch

              Mini-marathon 1:30 FMT College
Friday-  School Development Day
Our Primary 4 children received their second sacrament last Wednesday and we were so proud of how well they participated in the ceremony and answered questions. Thank you to the parents and Miss Mc Rory who prepared them so well. We also want to thank the P5-7 children who came to form the choir- they were absolutely beautiful! Special congratulations goes to Eimear Murray for her beautiful solo.
Tickets for ‘It Runs in the Family’ are selling well. Anyone who would like further tickets can get them from the office. Any tickets that you have not sold should be returned to school by Friday 6th May.
P1&2 continue their Shared Education project this week, with the play session scheduled for Fivemiletown Primary. Last week’s bus trip for P5-7 was a huge success and we learnt so much, thanks to local historian Jack Johnston. Check out the link on our website for more details. There will be a celebration of the programmes on Monday 16th May- more details to follow.
There are still a few places available on our summer after school games programme. There will be a cost of £5 for the remaining of the programme and it is open to P4-7.

Don’t forget: we have a PTFA meeting tonight at 8pm in school! Please come along to lend your support.

In January, we visited Omagh Fire Station and met Fireman Mike. Yesterday Mike ran the London marathon in a breath-taking 3 hours 16 minutes to raise money for the National Deaf Children’s Society who offer practical support to children like his son Thomas who is profoundly deaf. As a school, we hope to support this by running our own mini-marathonon Thursday; with each child completing 3 or 4 laps of the running track at Fivemiletown College to total over 26 miles. We ask that each child makes a £1 (or more if you choose) contribution to this so that we can do our part in supporting NDCS!

Eight of the P5-7 class will attend a blitz on Thursday at St. Ciaran’s. They will need tracksuit bottoms, a coat and a packed lunch. A healthy snack and water is also encouraged. If any parent volunteers are available to help with transport and supervision, can they contact the school please? 
Fr Brendan and Canon Dawson have organised a retreat on Wednesday for the P7s in preparation for their Confirmation. They should wear school uniform and bring a snack, lunch will be provided. They will leave the school around 9:30 and return around 3:00.

Don’t forget to collect bottle tops and leave them in the box by the front door to help us with our next outdoor art project.
***IMPORTANT DATES***

School closed Friday 29th April (School Development Day) and Monday 2nd May (Bank Holiday).

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May at 11:00am.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

